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I am in support of the HB 3362 bill.  

 

I hope this bill is passed.   

 

The survival of the deer in Oregon are already threatened without being killed on the 

highways.  They are suffering from wasting disease and with the huge amount of 

development taking place, particularly in Bend, they are losing ground. These sweet 

creatures need our help.  Please support this bill.    


